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Reception and Nursery celebrate Chinese New Year  

On Tuesday, the reception and nursery children joined together to celebrate the year of the Tiger. We  

completed a variety of fun activities as well as learning about the different traditions and how people  

celebrate Chinese New Year. We had great fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting Week! 

Next week is going to be a busy and exciting week for the children here at Redhill! 

Throughout the week, we will be celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week through stimulating  

assemblies, discussions and mindfulness activities. 

On Tuesday, it is Safer Internet Day, which provides an opportunity for us to highlight the importance 

of Online Safety.  Children from Year 1 to Year 6 will take part in Online Safety workshops with expert 

visitors and there will be lots of communication sent out to parents, so keep an eye on your emails! 

Weekly Newsletter 



 
Celebration Assembly  

These children received celebration awards from their teachers 

 

Year 2  -  Ironbridge Trip 

Year Two had a fabulous time visiting the Ironbridge this week. We have been working hard to develop our 

sketching skills. We have been using techniques such as hatching and stippling. We applied this and  

complete an observational drawing of the Ironbridge from different viewing points. We were lucky to have 

beautiful weather and the children have produced some excellent sketches.  

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who helped to raise £540.73 for the RBL Poppy Appeal. 

 



 

Today, we celebrated World Number Day and all things maths! 

Children took part in a nationwide Times Tables competition and dressed up as Robots and Rockstars to 

link to our online learning platforms used in KS1 and KS2. 

Take a look at some of the photos of the amazing costumes captured in school today! 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 


